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I respectfully request that you consider passing this common sense legislation to 

update the language of the death with dignity law.   

 

Medical fields have advanced since the bill was first passed and the word "physician" 

can be interpreted as only an MD or DO but maybe not an NP, PA, or other qualified 

and ethical providers.   

 

Removing the residency requirement for this important bill is a show of mercy and I 

applaud the change.  The sky did not fall when the bill was first passed and removing 

the residency requirement will be no different. 

 

Please vote in favor of this bill.  

 

Thank you! 

 

Joseph Neron 


